Dr Nabil Ayad
Director,
Diplomatic Academy of London
The Polytechnic of Central London

Dear Sir,

I would like to extend my gratitude for your personal engagement in organizing of the course on Diplomacy, Practice, Procedures and Dynamics, in which young Polish diplomats had the opportunity to participate.

Thank you very much for hospitality you offered to Polish participants during their stay in London.

I am aware that the programme emphasizing theory and practice of diplomacy, international relations and foreign policy issues has been of remarkable significance to my Ministry in the process of changes that have been occurring in Poland. It has been an important contribution to the task of preparing a new diplomatic staff in my country.

I wish you much success in the future.

Sincerely,

Jerzy Makarczyk